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6.15.25 Heritage Updates 
 

June Ladies’ Dinner Out, 6/17 

Ladies, you’re invited to meet for dinner at 6:00 pm at Grain H20 in Bear 
on Tuesday, 6.17.  RSVP to Amy Forrest (302) 359-2194 by noon that day. 

 

Signs of Praise 

We’re looking for new praises to add to our white signs in the front 
yard.  What words can you think of (no more than 5 letters) to 
complete the phrases “Jesus is…” or “Jesus…” 

Use your attendance insert to let us know what you come up with!  
 

Nursery & Jr Church Volunteers  

Please help share in the privilege of serving our Heritage and visitor 

families. You can sign up using SignUp Genius or at the signup sheets 
at the nursery &  Jr Church doors. (A background check is required for 
all new volunteers, at no cost to you.) 
 

 

Heritage Kids 
Nursery is available for infants-PreK during worship (if staffing allows).                                        
Feel free to use it for however much of the service you desire.  

Junior Church is available (if staffing allows) during the 2nd half of the service for ages 
kindergarden-4th grade.  Children will leave during the songs before the sermon and 
return during the final song.  The classroom is in the back of Fellowship Hall - straight 
out the back of the sanctuary.   

Red Folder activity pages are also available at the table by the sanctuary door for 
anyone who wishes to use them. 

God’s Kingdom Building:  
Harvest USA 

 

To start, Harvest USA is made up of people—God’s beloved sons and 
daughters. Last year, we welcomed Christian Lewis and Stephen Moss 
to the team, and both have already been so strategically important to 
the growth and impact of our ministry. And already in 2025, we 
welcomed Cathrine Krasinski to our Women’s Ministry team. Harvest 
USA now has 16 staff members pouring themselves out for the good of 
the church, and we continue to pray for God to call more servants to 
this needed ministry.  

We also launched our new online video course platform, and with our 
first two courses for parents, we’ve already seen over 1,600 students 
register from all over the world. We’re pleased to start the spring of 
2025 by launching our newest course, “Transforming Love: Women, 
Sexual Struggles, and Help in Christ.” And coming this summer, we’re 
excited to announce another course, “Hope in Your Heartbreak: First 
Steps for Sexually Betrayed Wives.”  

We praise the Lord for: 

It’s been 14 months since we launched our new website, and we 
couldn’t be more thankful for the improvements—and the fruit they 
have borne. We’ve doubled the number of people coming to our site, 

and those people are spending more time reading our content and 

finding the help they need.  

 Not everyone who needs help is coming to our website directly. 
Instead, they’re finding us on social media and podcast apps. In 
November of last year, we completely revamped our social media 
strategy, and we rang in the new year by launching our first-ever 
podcast. By the end of 2025, we expect our podcast to have close to 
100 episodes released. Ellen Dykas also had the great opportunity of 

partnering with the Presbyterian Church in America as a speaker for 

their eight-city tour of Made for More conferences. Our teaching and 
exhibiting team participated in 69 different in-person events 
countrywide.  


